
September 19, 2022


Public Utility Commission

Atten: Filing Center

201 High St. SE, Suite

Salem, OR 97301

Via electronic filing only to:	 puc.filingcenter@state.or.us


RE:	 UG 435 NW Natural Request for a General Rate Revision

	 Cover Ltr to Confidential transmission


Greetings:


This is to notify parties in docket UG 435 of Small Business Utility Advocate’s September 16, 
2022 transmission via confidential facsimile to the Public Utility Commission Hearings Division 
of the February 25, 2022 Small Business Utility Advocates (“SBUA”) Confidential Exhibit 1 of 
SBUA’s Response to Bench Request submitted in UM 2114, UG 435 & UG 411, UE 394 in 
response to Chief Administrative Law Judge Moser’s February 16, 2022 Bench Request in those 
dockets.  Also transmitted by SBUA on September 16, 2022 was the  August 9, 2022 
Confidential Supplement of SBUA in UM 2114, UG 435 & UG 411, UE 394, and facsimile 
receipt confirmations of the aforementioned documents. 


Sincerely, 


s/ Guillermo Castillo


Guillermo Castillo

Technical Assistance

Small Business Utility Advocates 

621 SW Morrison St. Ste 1025

Portland, OR 97205

T: 541.809.8195

E: guillermo@utilityadvocates.org
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